

DEPARTMENT OF PSYCHOLOGY FACULTY OF ARTS

February 24, 2012

To: Moira Shaw

Dear Moira:

RE: Pitch imitation in infants

Congratulations! Your honours project has been approved by the Department of Psychology Research Ethics Committee. Your application was very thorough and easy to understand. We would like to thank you for the diligence and thoroughness with which you addressed each of the issues raised in the preliminary review. Good luck with your data collection!

Yours sincerely,

Stacey L. MacKinnon, Ph.D.

Associate Professor of Psychology,

Chair, Department of Psychology Research Ethics Committee.

Cc: Dr. Annabel Cohen, honours supervisor